
 

Exciting new addition to our 37th Rio Grande Valley Quilt Show on South Padre Island, Feb. 15-16, 

2019! 

 

The Quilters’ Walk 

• What is it?  An opportunity to win a new, handmade Purse, Tote, Bag, or container filled 

with surprises. Each item will have its own ticket collection container.  People will 

purchase tickets.  They will drop their ticket(s) into the ticket collection container for an 

item they hope to win. 

 

• Create and Donate! Bring to the Guild meeting to be voted on for the best of the best. 

Deadline, Dec. 8th, 2018.   

 

o Each creation needs to show off our talents – something you’d like to have 

yourself! 

o Ideas:  

▪ Quilters gift bag or tote filled with material, notions, gift cards 

▪ Purses with special items and travel theme 

▪ Wine tote (filled)  

▪ Cooking 

▪ Any theme that will spark interest! 

▪ Created by one person, or several, or even a bee! 

- 

o Get your talents and creative juices going!!! Solicit restaurants for gift cards, 

quilts shops, etc.  The sky is the limit! 

 

▪ Compile a complete list of your special treasures as the contents in the surprise. 

 

Questions?  Ask or call Linda Haderer 956-425-4362 

The surprises are guaranteed to produce happy winners and will benefit the Guild with the 

proceeds! 

 

 

 

 


